
 

 

 

Contact: M. Cleve Morris, City Manager 

(530) 642-5200 

Release Date: May 15, 2020 

For Immediate Release 

 

City of Placerville 

 Appointment of Interim Police Chief 
 

City of Placerville 
Media Relations 

Office of the City Manager 
3101 Center Street, Placerville 

 
(PLACERVILLE, CA) – Commander Joseph Wren has been appointed Interim Police 

Chief for the City of Placerville.  The City Manager and City Council will continue to 
evaluate options for appointment of a permanent chief. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Commander Wren joined the Placerville Police Department in 2016 after spending 10 
years with the City of Ceres Police Department.  Joe recently returned from an 
intensive ten week training at the FBI Academy.  He has been a leader in the 
department through his example and hard work.  We look forward to working with Joe 
as our Interim Police Chief to continue the great police department we have.   

The City is facing difficult times due to the current pandemic crisis.  We are confident 

Commander Wren will help us navigate through this crisis and continue to lead a great 

department and terrific staff. 

 

 

 
       

M. Cleve Morris, City Manager 

 


